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The decrease in collections is mostly a result of a decrease in ticket issuance due to 
PCO staffing issues. DPW anticipates that collections will increase in upcoming months 
due to new PCOs coming on-board. 
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DPW hired 20 PCOs in early Feb and of those 20, 14 made it through training. DPW is 
in the process of bringing on an additional 15 PCOs starting at the end of March and 
are expected to be in the field by the beginning of Jazz Fest. This new hiring will double 
the number of PCOs on the ground since the beginning of 2015. hiring for another 
class is expected to begin after Jazz Fest to maintain this staffing level throughout the 
summer.  DPW has also revised and expanded the area PCOs cover, revamped the PCO 
training program and supervisor professional development program.  
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In February, DPW’s new parking enforcement vendor has begun work on collections 
for photo safety violations.  
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The traffic safety cameras at Earhart and Carrollton will be re-activated the week of 
April 6th. These have been inactive due to construction in the area. 
 DPW is also working with NOPD to utilize a mobile camera unit, which will be tested in 
early April. 
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EMS reported that their 2014 revenue will be higher than any year with their previous 
collections vendor. 
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The Bureau of Revenues is recently implemented a new collections management 
system, causing collections data to be a month behind.  

21 



The reported collections in 2012 and 2013 are an overestimate by approximately 
$100K per month due to an overpayment that has been refunded. 
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The Bureau of Revenues is working with the Law Department to explore mechanisms 
to limit the number of people who live in New Orleans but register their vehicles in 
other parishes or states. 
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The Bureau of Revenue has experienced staff shortages, leading to a decrease in the 
number of audits completed. The Bureau is currently working to re-staff the audit unit, 
and is working with outside auditors to increase productivity. 
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There has been a slight decrease in the number of field visits due to the 
implementation of a new system and staff turnover. 
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The increase in revenue may be related to the upcoming tax sale. 
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Despite a decrease in new claims, workers compensation spending in 2015 is higher 
than projected. 
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So far in 2015, workers compensation claims are substantially lower than in prior 
years. 
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There is a projected 8% increase in expenditures in 2015 over 2014. 
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The increase in fuel usage for the Department of Public Works is a result of the 
department having more operational equipment and personnel than in prior years. 
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As the Police Department increases staffing levels, funds for fuel usage will likely have 
to increase as well. 
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Utilities expenditures is down due to streetlight conversions to more efficient LEDs and 
a decrease in fuel prices. 
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The increase in fuel usage for the Police Department is due to new stations and an 
enhancement of the Municipal Training Academy. 
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